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Pamela Cole

From: David Fridenmaker <FRIDENMAKER_DAVID@salkeiz.k12.or.us>

Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 3:49 PM

To: Pamela Cole

Subject: RE: Request for Comments - Case No. ANXC-739 for 681 Rees Hill Road SE

Hi Pamela, 

Resending with corrected ANXC number.  The property at 681 Rees Hill Rd. SE is served by Sumpter Elem., Crossler 

Middle and Sprague High School.  I do not have any other comments unless you have a specific question regarding 

schools. 

 

David Fridenmaker 

Manager | Facilities and Planning Department 

Salem-Keizer Public Schools 

O: 503-399-3335  C: 503-932-4727 

 

Our Vision:  All students graduate and are prepared for a successful life 

 

 

 

From: Shelby Guizar <SGuizar@cityofsalem.net>  

Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 1:46 PM 

To: Shelby Guizar <SGuizar@cityofsalem.net> 

Cc: Pamela Cole <PCole@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: Request for Comments - Case No. ANXC-738 for 681 Rees Hill Road SE 

 

  

STOP. THINK. VERIFY. 
This email was received from an external source that may or may not be trustworthy. Stop, think, and verify the source of the 

message before you click links, open attachments, or respond. If you believe this may be an email phishing attempt, please report 

it by using the Phish Alert button in Outlook or by forwarding this email to phishing@salkeiz.k12.or.us. 

 

Hello, 

 

The Memorandum for Interested Parties requesting comments for Annexation Case No. ANXC-738 for 681 Rees Hill 

Road SE is attached for your information. Comments are due Tuesday, July 6, 2021 by 5:00 p.m.  

 

Application Summary:  A petitioner-initiated annexation, comprehensive plan change to "Parks, Open Space, and 

Outdoor Recreation" and zone change to PA (Public Amusement) for a portion of the territory, application of RA 

(Residential Agriculture) zoning to the remainder of the territory, and withdrawal from the Salem Suburban Rural Fire 

District for property at 681 Rees Hill Road SE. 

 

Please direct questions or comments to the CASE MANAGER: 

Pamela Cole 

PCole@cityofsalem.net 

503-540-2309 
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Thank you, 

 

 

Shelby Guizar 

Administrative Analyst 

City of Salem | Community Development Department  

555 Liberty St SE, Suite 305, Salem, OR 97301 

sguizar@cityofsalem.net | 503-540-2315 

Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn | YouTube| CityofSalem.net 

 


